
 

October 9, 2015 

Dear Interested Person: 

 

Appendix R: Vapor Investigation Report is too large to upload into this database. If you are interested in 

this appendix, please contact: 

 

Kerry Graber 

Department of Ecology 

Hazardous Waste & Toxics Reduction Program - SWRO 

PO Box 47775 

Olympia WA  98504-7775 

Email: kerry.graber@ecy.wa.gov  

Phone: 360-407-0241 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bridgette Valdez-Kogle 

Public Involvement Coordinator  

Hazardous Waste and Toxics Reduction Program 

Washington State Department of Ecology 

brva461@ecy.wa.gov  (360) 407-7616 
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